
From: Kathy Smith
Sent: Wednesday, January 05, 2011 4:36 PM
To: Kerry Kavanagh
Subject: R87669
Hi Kerry,
I did see one mistake on the pond application, R87669, the source is Brockman Gulch as well as surface runoff.  Is this email sufficient to change this as I’ve been out to the site?  Thanks.
 
Kathy
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